
To the residents and businesses of Rostraver Twp:

We, the members of Rostraver Twp. VFD #1 Webster, 
would like to thank you for your continued support 
of our department throughout the years.
In 2022 we were privileged to take delivery of our 
new 2022 Smeal Spartan Engine, as seen on the 
front of this brochure. 

This year we are hoping to replace some of our older 
rescue equipment and electric hand tools with more 
efficient and reliable Battery-operated tools.  This 
will allow the firefighter arriving at your emergency 
to be faster and more efficient in helping you and 
the community which we serve.  To assist us in 
making this a reality, we are asking our residents 
and businesses for their assistance by donating 
towards the purchase of this equipment.

Our members invest a considerable amount of 
time on training and fundraising.  They also spend 
countless hours on emergency scenes.  We are 
there for our community 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week, 365 days a year and are all volunteer.  We are 
asking that you help us help you.  Every donation, 
of any amount, is vital for day-to-day operations.  
Our department is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization 
which makes your donation tax deductible.

The Rostraver Township VFD #1 officers and 
members would like to thank you in advance for 
your support and wish you a safe year.

Donations can be made by mailing in a check 
payable to Rostraver Twp. VFD #1
Donate by using Venmo or Square at 
rostravertownshipvfd1.org or our Facebook 
page Rostraver Township VFD Webster

Did you know:
While the number of volunteer firefighters are 
declining, the age of the volunteer firefighter is 
increasing. (NVFC)
The time donated by volunteer firefighters saves 
localities across the country an estimated $139.8 
billion a year. (NVFC)
Communities served by volunteer firefighters 
depend on them to be their first line of defense in 
many types of emergencies – more than just fires.

Available for weddings, 
banquets, meetings, parties or 
any of your rental needs.  Call 

for reservations: (724) 379-7838

 Have You Changed Your 
Smoke Detector/CO Detector 

Batteries
Replace your smoke detector battery 
once a year. (Choose a specific date, such 
as when you are updating the time on your 
clocks.) When a battery is running low, the 
detector will “beep,” indicating that the 
battery needs to be replaced. Do not use 
rechargeable batteries.

Smoke detectors also need to be re-
placed every 10 years and CO (carbon 
monoxide) detectors need to replaced 
every five years. Wired-in smoke detec-
tors require testing, as well, and also have 
a failure rate. Please refer to the owner’s 
manual or change them every 10 years.

Test your smoke detector every month 
by pressing the “test button” on the face of 
the detector. If your detector fails, replace 
the battery and repeat. If it continues to 
fail, replace the detector.

Donate to 
Help us, 

Help you!
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HALL RENTALS

EMERGENCY CALLS
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Information on the Captain’s Club:
Every donation received of $50 and over 
will automatically be entered in a drawing 

for a 55” TV.

Drawing will take place 
November 22, 2023.

Winner will be notified.


